
              

   
     

 
      

 
         

 
 

      
     

  
   

 
    

Summary: Insufficient Evidence That Former Wildland Fire 
Employee Filed False Overtime Claims 

Report Date: January 19, 2021 Report Number: 18-1208 

The OIG investigated allegations that a tribal wildland fire employee submitted false overtime 
claims in 2018. 

We found insufficient evidence to prove or disprove the allegation. The wildland fire employee 
denied the allegations and said any overtime claimed was fire related, and we did not find any 
evidence to refute this statement. The wildland fire employee’s supervisor signed and approved 
all the employee’s timesheets. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the BIA Director. 
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